
 

 

President’s Corner 
 
I hope everyone is doing well and it was certainly sad to hear about the Citation 
crash this weekend. Sincere condolences go out to the families.  
 
At our meeting in January we had two special elections. Pat Flowers was elected 
to be the Treasurer and replaces Jim Madden who retired last year. Since Pat 
was previously the co-Web Editor we elected Tony Zakula as the Web Editor. I 
am sure Paul Zakula will be doing a lot of the work. I really appreciate Pat and 
Tony pitching in and helping make the chapter successful. Also thanks to Jim 
Madden for his years of service as Treasurer. 
 
It really helps when people contribute to the Newsletter as Marty Miles is 
providing articles and pictures. Thank you Marty. 
 
We do need to find a larger facility for EAA Chapter 6 and if anyone has a facility 
that can handle more people and are willing to offer the facility for one Saturday 
morning a month, please let me know. We would like to keep the chapter in 
Newnan but would entertain other locations.  
 
We also need to collect the dues for 2020 so if you haven't yet paid, please do 
so.  
 
See you Saturday, 
 
Dan 
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